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Happy New Year! 
 
I hope that you all managed to have a relaxing and enjoyable Christmas and 
have been able to start the new year feeling refreshed.   Having been part of 
the school for just a few days, I would like to say a huge thankyou to all of the 
children, staff, parents for the warm welcome that I have received; I am very 
much looking forward to getting to know all of you over the next few months.    
 

This term we are exploring the value of courage as part of our worship time 
together.  I have attached the values sheet for this term for you to use with 
your child at home as you would like to.  I hope you enjoy exploring this value 
with us. 
 

Mrs McGoldrick 

UPDATED COVID GUIDANCE 
There has been new guidance released regarding PCR tests following a positive Lateral Flow 
Device (LFD) test with no symptoms.  Confirmatory PCR tests following a positive LFD test 
result are to be temporarily suspended from Tuesday 11 January. This will mean that anyone 
who receives a positive LFD test result will be required to self-isolate immediately and will 
not be required to take a confirmatory PCR test.  If you have symptoms you will still need to 
book a PCR test.  



CLUBS 

Thank you for returning your club requests, clubs 

started this week.  Both sports clubs are now full 

but if your child would like to be put on a waiting 

list please let Mrs Cox know and if a space be-

comes available she will inform you.  There are still 

spaces in the Kindness club so if your child would 

like to join they would be very welcome.  

INVITATION TO FAMILY SERVICE 
 

We invite you to join us for some fun at our Family Service  
 

At Westbury Church On Sunday 16th January at 10am 
                           
   For   KINGS 
                                            CROWNS 

                                                           CAKE ! 

                          

I look forward to see you all.  

Rev Sarah 

ATHLETICS 

Yesterday fourteen 
children from Years 5 
& 6 represented the 
school in a sports hall 
athletics event at Dene 
Magna.  They  
performed in events 
such as relay races, 
javelin, long jump and 
speed bounce.  The 
children all showed 
excellent teamwork 
and cheered on each 
other.  Our highlights 
were winning the relay 
races and the girls 
throwing very far in 
the javelin. 

   EVERYONE        
WELCOME 


